## **MINUTES**

## Town of Marshall Board of Alderman Special Meeting April 12, 2021 5:30pm

Mayor Nancy Allen called the meeting to order at 5:31pm.

Alderman in attendance were Billie Jean Haynie, Thomas Jablonski, Aileen Payne, Christiaan Ramsey, and Laura Ponder Smith. Also in attendance were Town Administrator Forrest Gilliam, Town Maintenance Director Jamie Chandler, Water/Sewer Consultant Don Byers, and engineer Garry Moore with Vaughn and Melton.

The Board heard presentations from staff and consultants regarding various budget items pertaining to water and sewer, as well as streets. Board members asked questions of staff and discussed projects and potential funding sources for FY 2020-2021 and FY 2021-2022.

Upon motion by Alderman Laura Ponder Smith, seconded by Billie Jean Haynie, the Board voted 5-0 to adjourn at 8:05pm.

Nancy Allen, Mayor

Forrest Gilliam, Town Clerk